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Santa Clarita Valley Quilt Guild 

  “Promoting the art of quilting through sharing, friendship, education, 
and meaningful service to our community.” 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE   
 

A special thank you to Paula Fleischer and 
Adva Price for the fun game night they 
organized for our August meeting.  A good 
time was had by all. You both should take 
the show on the road! 
  

Paula has agreed to organize our next Quilt 
Show.  Please step up and volunteer for one 
of her committees.  Many hands make the 
job so much easier and you will have fun too. 
  

See you all at the September meeting. 
Barbara Montejo 
661-670-0293 
 
BLOCK OF THE MONTH   
     

Thank you to all the members who made 
blocks.  We ended up with 23 beautiful 
blocks. 
Anne Watts won a packet of fat quarters.  
Congratulations, Anne. 
  

The Block for October is a Log Cabin block 
with an appliqued star in the center.  Yes, it 
is a little more work but the effort is worth 
it.  Please look at the sample at the 
September meeting and become inspired! 
 

Barbara Montejo 

PROGRAMS       
 

I understand that everyone had a great time 
at the August Games night meeting. Sorry to 
miss it but I was in Texas for my grandson 
Sean's Birthday (he was 12 this year, time 
goes so fast!).  
 

Sue Rasmussen will be our speaker in 
September, I have asked her to speak about 
Needles and Threads. She will also be doing 
her workshop "Single Tree". We still have a 
very limited number of spaces left for the 
workshop if anyone is still interested. If you 
would like to visit her website it 
is www.suerasmussenquilts.com 
 

In October we will be having a Community 
Service Sewing Night and I am sure Dana and 
Helena will let us know more about that soon. 
I am also working with Kathy Amparan to see 
if we can arrange a time to do the class that 
was canceled in July,  "Paint Your Quilt". I 
hope to have that information to everyone 
soon. 
 
 

 

 

http://www.suerasmussenquilts.com/
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PROGRAMS Continued    
 

In November we will be having Cathy Van 
Bruggen speaking about Color Confidence and 
she will be doing a applique workshop 
"Hummingbird Delight", if you would like to 
purchase her kit for the this workshop please 
let me know by the October meeting so she 
will know how many kits to bring or of course 
you can bring your own fabric and she will 
have the pattern for you. Cathy's website 
is www.cathyvb.com if you would like to take a 
look at her work.  
 
We still need volunteers for the Holiday Party 
please let me or Barbara know if you or your 
group would like to be in charge of this year’s 
Holiday Party. Beth Murphy has agreed to 
once again speak and bring her Pin Cushion 
Boutique "Sweet Treats" for our shopping 
pleasure this year. 
 
Eddie Moore 
EkMoore@aol.com    661-270-0630  
 
MEMBERSHIP NEWS    
 

Hi everyone, 
 

A warm welcome our new members: Maureen 
Kubasak, Linda Goldberg, Juanita Diaz and 
Gale Gleim. We are very happy to have you! 
 

At the game night last month we had an 
attendance of 46 members, and everybody 
chose a prize :-). 
 

Don't forget to wear your name tags, and to 
sign in upon arrival. When you sign in, you will 
get a prize ticket, and will have a chance to 
win one of the door prizes. 
 

Hope to see you all at the September 
meeting, 
 

Adva Price 
Membership Chairperson 

QUILT SHOW 2012     
 

We have a place and a date for our quilt show: 
Saturday April 21, 2012 at a lovely space in the 
Blessed Kateri Tekakwitha church on Copperhill 
at Seco, thanks to Barbara Montejo for arranging 
that!  During the next 9 months, we will create all 
the committees necessary to put up a great show, 
and we will need your help!  I have volunteered to 
chair the show and I would love to hear from you 
(via email or Facebook is BEST) if you are 
interested in any of the committees listed below, 
or if you have ideas for something new you want to 
see at our show.   
  

Please come to our first meeting on Thursday, 
Sept 22, 7pm to 9pm at my house:  25836 Via 
Candice, Valencia.    I plan to have a very limited 
number of show meetings (perhaps five).   I would 
LOVE to see some of our new members join us; it’s 
a great way to meet folks in the guild.  
  

Do any of these committees interest you?   Don’t 
worry; you won’t be doing these things alone!  I’m 
looking for Indians AND chiefs!  

·        FRAMES:  Move frames and tool box 
from storage to quilt show location, and 
then back again after show.  A pickup truck 
is useful.  
·        HOSPITALITY: Set up hospitality 
area for guild volunteers and vendors (just 
light snacks, not lunch). 
·        PUBLICITY: Get show listings in Quilt 
magazines, local press and SCCQG meeting  
·        OUTDOOR SIGNS: Put up outdoor 
signage before and day of show.  Includes 
facility location signs from Freeway and 
signage at location. 
·        BOUTIQUE: collect items from 
members for sale or raffle baskets.  
Arrange during the show, sell raffle tickets 
and small items. 

  
 

 

http://www.cathyvb.com/
http://us.mc393.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=EkMoore@aol.com
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QUILT SHOW 2012 continued   
 ·        STAFFING: Get staffing 
 requirements from each committee. 
 Encourage guild members to sign-
 up. Establish staff sign-in process. 
 ·        TREASURER: Get change and 
 cash boxes before the show.  Pick up 
 cash during the show and make 
 deposits. 
 

I can be reached on Facebook (Paula Resnik 
Fleischer), via email at 
pvfleischer@hotmail.com or phone 661-255-
1076.  
 

I’m looking forward to working with you on 
the show!  
Paula 
Programs 

 

TREASURY REPORT     
 

 

TREASURY REPORT  Jul y  2011 
  

Beginning Check 
Balance $9,812.09

Income 
Opp Quilt-2011 Sales $220.00
Programs  $8.00
Ways & Means $90.00

Expense 
Hospitality $43.46
Programs 
  Other $42.83
  Speaker Fees-Travel $290.80
  Speaker Meals-Lodge $18.22
Workshop-Expense $440.80

Ending Balance $9,293.98

CD's $7,620.80

Total $16,914.78
 

QUILT SHOW 2012 continued   
 

·        VENDORS:  Responsible for all 
vendor contact before and during show.  
Sets price & size of booths, arrange for 
table rental if needed. Provide snacks 
for vendors, lunch delivery, change 
during the day. 
·        GUILD & LOBBY: Set up Guild 
information table and lobby table 
décor. 
·        DOORPRIZE: Collect door 
prizes from vendors; arrange door 
prize booth and distribution during 
the day. 
· PHOTOS:  Take photos of all 
quilts just before show opens, and 
then create CD for sale during the 
show.  Computer skills necessary for 
this. 
 ·       REGISTRATION & EXHIBIT: 
Create registration forms, set 
deadlines. Register quilts. Plot out 
hanging locations. Accept quilts at 
meeting before show; oversee 
hanging, take-down and distribution. 
·        CATALOG: Create printed 
catalog of quilts for distribution at 
lobby on day of show.  Includes map 
and ballot. 
·        QUILT SIGNS: Create 
informational signs to hang near 
each near each quilt in show.  Hang 
signs by 9am at the show.  
(Computer needed)  
·        RIBBONS: Make ribbons for 
Chairs and Viewers choice 
·        LUNCH VENDOR:  Arrange for 
a lunch vendor OR organize lunch 
items for sale at show.  Arrange a 
seating area at the show.  
 
 

http://us.mc393.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=pvfleischer@hotmail.com
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COMMUNITY SERVICE    
 

Hi ladies,     
I just want to thank all of you for all the 
help we've received completing our goals 
this year. 
  

We still need help with the following..... 
we are short about 20 turtles... in order to 
reach our goal of 75.....We'll have some kits 
at the meeting for them if you are so 
inclined. 
  

We only have about 120 placemats for the 
Senior Center and they deliver about 300  
plus meals per day.....so we are trying for as 
many as we can get.  These are about 14 x 
18" but can be any size. 
  

The last project for the year is the Senior 
Shawls.  We deliver these around the 
holidays to help keep our Seniors 
warm.  We only have about 6 of these.   
They need to be about 60 - 65" long by 26" 
wide.  We will be happy to supply the 
fabric, batting etc. for these. 
  

October will be our Sew Night and we hope 
to complete some of these projects at that 
time.   
  

Please call a couple days before the 
meeting for any fabric you would like and 
we'll do our best to get it for you. 
  

Helena Woodworth - 661-257-2572 
Dana Montague - 661-295-0877 

ROUND ROBIN NEWS    
 

We did it!  It has been 8 months and no 
one dropped out and we have all kept our 
commitment.  We deserve a very BIG pat 
on the back for a job well done. 
 

ROUND ROBIN NEWS Continued 
 

In September we bring back our Round 
Robin from August and pick up our own 
block which has become a wall hanging, 
quilt or??  We thought it would be fun to 
share our Round Robins with the other 
guild members and also give a chance for 
all of us to see what happened to 
projects we may have worked on earlier 
or perhaps never seen before. 
 

Your Round Robin Chicks, Susie Bakman 
and Anne Watts  
HOSPITALITY NEWS    
 

Did you know that September is National 
Apple Month, National Rice Month, 
National Peas and Radish Month and 
Women's Friendship Month here in 
America? I didn't either. Let's bring 
foods that celebrate obscure holidays 
here in the US or around the world. As 
great as these celebrations sound, 
September is my favorite month because 
it contains my birthday. That would 
be Sept. 4th, in case you wondered, and, 
yes, September is Shameless Self-
promotion Month (no joke). 
 

Food: N-V 
Drinks: W-Z 
  

Thanks to Rhea Fetter, Ruth Grossnickle, 
Bob Elliott, Lola Dyroy, Carol Harrison, 
Carolyn Walker, Gerry Hogan, Carrie 
Gereb, Millie Kerr, Connie Hall, Barbara 
Montejo and anyone else who brought the 
delicious treats and drinks last month. It 
made the evening that much more fun! 
 

Regards, 
The Hospitality Committee 
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GUILD LIBRARY     
 

Hello Everyone, from Gilda, the Book Lady and 
Carmen, the Librarian. Stop by our table at the 
guild meeting. We have books, and magazines 
to share with you, and answer questions that 
you may have regarding our Library. 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS    
 

Sue Rasmussen workshop "Single Tree" will be 
held on Saturday, September 10th. We still 
have a very limited number of spaces left for 
the workshop if anyone is still interested. If 
you would like to visit her 
website: www.suerasmussenquilts.com 
 
Cathy Van Bruggen will be doing an applique 
workshop "Hummingbird Delight” in November. 
Cathy's website is www.cathyvb.com if you’d 
like to check out her projects and ideas. 

 

 

************Mini Groups************ 
 Friday Friends *** 
See Caryl Jo or Cherrie Maylis 
 Meets 2nd & 4th Fridays 
 7 p.m. Shadow Hills Presbyterian                  
         Church 
 10158 Johanna Ave. Sunland 
S.E.W.U.P.’s 

New meeting location to be announced. 
 Meets Tuesdays at 10 a.m. 
Saturday Quilters *** 
 Mary Beth Will 323-387-2260 
 Meets last Saturday of Month 
            12:30 to 5:30 p.m. at church behind 
 Goodwill. Attendees split $50 fee and 
 share snacks. 
             
Super Star Quilters *** 
 Patti Voyles 259-6198 
 Meets first and third Tuesdays 
 7 p.m., rotating member’s home 
The Tuesday Night Group *** 
 Carle Kouri 661-252-0741 
 21303 Soledad Canyon, Saugus 
 Greenbrier East Mobile Home Park 

Recreation Center 5:45 p.m. 
*** indicates membership is open.  If you want to 
attend a meeting, we recommend calling to be 
sure that nothing has changed since this listing 

 
 

 

Scholarships 
One of the perks of membership in the SCVQG is the opportunity 
to apply for up to a $50 scholarship to take a Quilt class.  After 
taking the class, and, fulfilling one of the options to return 
something to the guild, you will receive the scholarship money.  
For all the details please stop at the Scholarship table at the 
guild meeting and pick up an application.  

 

http://www.suerasmussenquilts.com/
http://www.cathyvb.com/




 



  

Things to Remember: This Month’s Calendar: 

 Bring Block of the Month Entry September 08, 2011 7:00 PM 
 Initial sign-in sheet at the door Santa Clarita United Methodist Church 
 Wear your name tag  26640 Bouquet Canyon Road 
 Food: N to V 
Drinks: W to Z 
Show and Share quilts 

Saugus, Ca 
September 10, 2011 Workshop “Single 
Tree” 

 Bring Final Round Robin Project September 15, 2011 – Business Meeting  
 Sue Rasmussen,Guest Speaker at the 
Meeting 
 
 
 

6:30 PM  
Ask for location at the regular meeting. 
 
 
 

  
  
  
 

  
  
  

  
  
  
 

  
  
Santa Clarita Valley Quilt Guild 

FIRST CLASS MAIL P.O. Box 802863 
Santa Clarita, CA 91380-2863 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Check out our website: 
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www.scvquiltguild.org  
WOW! See the newsletter online! 

http://www.scvquiltguild.org/
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